A
E,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

Re: CCB Letter Referral IRN0252937 (Follow-up)

1 message

CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> Wed, Nov 10, 2021 at 7:43 AM
To: osec <osec@denr.gov.ph>, hrds <hrds@denr.gov.ph>, personel <personel@denr.gov.ph>, bilisactionpartner
<bilisactionpartner@gmail.com>, denrcarenforcement@gmail.com, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, MIMAROPA - Legal
<denr4blegal@gmail.com>

Cc: pcc@malacanag.gov.ph, ro04 <ro04@csc.gov.ph>, ro04 od <ro04.od@csc.gov.ph>, ro04 pald <ro04.pald@csc.gov.ph>,
cscro4 pald <cscro4_pald@yahoo.com>, ro04 fo occidentalmindoro <ro04.fo_occidentalmindoro@csc.gov.ph>, cscro4
occmindoro <cscro4_occmindoro@yahoo.com>

Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the necessary
updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text: 0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not use, copy,
disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by
replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views,
opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine
Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before
opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Tue, Oct 26, 2021 at 7:15 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the necessary
updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.
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Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text: 0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not use, copy,
disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by
replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views,
opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine
Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission.
Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Mon, Oct 18, 2021 at 12:59 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph>
wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the necessary
updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text: 0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not use, copy,
disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately
by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The
views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The
Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email
transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Mon, Oct 4, 2021 at 6:11 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the necessary
updates to our clients.
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Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text: 0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not use,
copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy
version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the
Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as
a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 7:06 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph>
wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the
necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text: 0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***xAny emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not use,
copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy
version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of
the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which
arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 12:21 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.
gov.ph> wrote:
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Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the
necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text: 0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not
use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a
hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect
the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this
message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 8:25 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.
gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the
necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text: 0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not
use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please
request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not
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necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in
the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and
defects.”

On Fri, Aug 27, 2021 at 12:13 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.
gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide the
necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)
Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph
Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ |
http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may
not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication in error,
please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required
please request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do
not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or
omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them
for viruses and defects.”

On Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 7:54 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB) <email@contactcenterngbayan.
gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide
the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office
Civil Service Commission - Central Office
CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills
1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565
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CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)
Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph
Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this communication
in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is
required please request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the
sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for
any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment,
please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 9:19 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to provide
the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you
may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your
system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this
message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission
does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission.
Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Thu, Jul 29, 2021 at 8:32 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to
provide the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.


mailto:email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph
http://www.csc.gov.ph/
http://www.csc.gov.ph/
http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/
http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/
mailto:email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph
mailto:email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph
http://www.csc.gov.ph/
http://www.csc.gov.ph/
http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/
http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/
mailto:email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***
“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this message,
you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email immediately from your
system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in
this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service
Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email
transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Thu, Jul 15, 2021 at 8:04 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to
provide the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***
“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message, you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email
immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and other
information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The
Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which
arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”
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On Thu, Jul 8, 2021 at 8:55 AM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us to
provide the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***
“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message, you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email
immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and
other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the
Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of
this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses
and defects.”

On Tue, Jun 22, 2021 at 1:42 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us
to provide the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]
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***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and resend.***
“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of this
message, you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete this email
immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views, opinions, and
other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the
Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents
of this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please check them for
viruses and defects.”

On Wed, Jun 16, 2021 at 12:23 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for us
to provide the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and
resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of
this message, you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then delete
this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The views,
opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily reflect the
views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any errors or omissions
in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening any attachment, please
check them for viruses and defects.”

On Fri, Jun 4, 2021 at 5:11 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam:

Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we request for an update on the status of the attached concern, as it is essential for
us to provide the necessary updates to our clients.

Hoping for your immediate response on the matter.

Please acknowledge receipt.
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Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and
resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient of
this message, you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any entity. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email, and then
delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The
views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do not necessarily
reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept liability for any
errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission. Before opening
any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”

On Wed, May 12, 2021 at 7:21 PM CONTACT CENTER NG BAYAN (CCB)
<email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam:
Greetings from the Civil Service Commission!

May we provide you the copy of Letter-Referral addressed to Department of
Environment and Natural Resources, Secretary ROY A. CIMATU Attn: MR. RIC G.
ENRIQUEZ, Ph. D., CESO III, Director, Human Resource Development Service (Bilis
Aksyon Partner).

Please acknowledge receipt.
Thank you very much.

Contact Center ng Bayan

Public Assistance and Information Office

Civil Service Commission - Central Office

CSC Building, IBP Road, Constitution Hills

1126 Quezon City, Philippines

Fax No.(02) 8-932-0179

CCB Text:0908-8816565

CCB Hotline: 1-6565 (PLDT, Smart & Digitel Landlines)

Email Address: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph

Websites: [ http://www.csc.gov.ph/ | http://www.csc.gov.ph/ ] ; [ http://www.
contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ | http://www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph/ ]

***Any emails that exceed 5MB in total size will not be processed by our support system please re-size and
resend.***

“Privileged and confidential information may be contained in this message. If you are not the intended recipient
of this message, you may not use, copy, disclose, forward or distribute the contents of this message to any
entity. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email,
and then delete this email immediately from your system. If verification is required please request a hard-copy
version. The views, opinions, and other information expressed in this message are those of the sender and do
not necessarily reflect the views of the Commission. The Philippine Civil Service Commission does not accept
liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission.
Before opening any attachment, please check them for viruses and defects.”
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4 attachments

ﬂ IRN0252937 rev.pdf
193K

% EMAIL DETAILS (1) (1) (2).pdf
160K

ﬂ RDSGL2105048 SABIJON.pdf
142K

%) CCB_IRN0252937_DENR pdf
389K
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